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From:   
Sent: 19 December 2022 11:28 
To: Licensing <Licensing@wolverhampton.gov.uk> 
Subject: BANTOCK PARK CONCERT APPLICATION JUNE 2023 
 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the council. Do not click links or open attachments unless you are 

sure the content is safe.  

I am a resident   yards from the proposed "concert"  
After this year's IBIZA show I have the following extremely strong objections. 
1. The loudness of the show was nearly twice as loud as the check the previous day 
2. The show is a mile from the city with NO OFFICIAL CARPARK.so cars parked on the 
streets in a residential area, obstructing access to homes and causing chaos 
3. Finchfield Road was closed and with 2 days closed and no buses I will be unable  
to go shopping (I am  years old) 
4. I was watching TV in the evening at the back of my house but could still AND FEEL 
the vibrations coming from the park 
5. My dog was very upset and panicking. I expect this was the same with many pets. 
6. These concerts are ideal in places like Westo Park with no houses and plenty 
of parking space. 
7. Not close to and within a city boundary.  
 
PLEASE SERIOUSLY RECONSIDER THE PROPOSAL 
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